
 

 

 
 
 

TO: ​ Board of Education   

FROM:​ Director of Marketing, Communications, and Public Relations 

DATE: ​ May 22, 2025 

RE:​ Board Salute 

 

 

Salute to: Jennifer Rutkas  

 

Submitted by: Jobeth ​Wilson & Carli Benn 

 

 

We wanted to salute Jennifer Rutkas because she has been an integral part of building up our preschool 

program. She is a SPED nerd and actively teaches our SST team on all things SPED. She keeps up to date 

on SPED laws and any changes and is always so enthusiastic in wanting to share that with her team so 

that we are always growing as professionals.  

 

She's helped streamline our screening processes and has been such a staple to the SPED team. We 

appreciate her guidance, collaboration, and support! Thanks for learning and laughing with us! 

 

 

 


